Board Meeting Minutes
February 16, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm at Dunn Bros. Coffee shop – Diffley Road, Eagan, MN.  Present were Brigitte King (President), Shannon Valiga (treasurer), and Sue Groskreutz (vice president and interim secretary).
King will attend the Leaders Meeting on Feb. 18 to discuss the possibility of partnering a second book fair with another event at school as well as the Read-A-Thon.  King stated the Lyndsay McNally is willing to assist with the Heggie’s Restock sale.  Flyers will be going home with students the end of Feb./first part of March.
Valiga has been working on the information sheets for Box Tops and Labels for Schools.  Those sheets will be sent home with students with a note that contest details will be coming soon. The intent is to hold the contest for 3 weeks with prizes being given for the winning classroom(s).  Valiga asked Groskreutz to contact Sara Moran to see if she is in need of funds for the carnival expenses.  Valiga mentioned the idea of a Welcome Back to School kit for the teachers.  One item to include would be the Thank You Coupon worth $50.00 with the intention to make teachers aware of it sooner as they are preparing their classrooms for the school year.  
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